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Dear Parents and Caregivers,
Welcome to 2020, Mrs Jenny O’Connor and Mrs Allison Martin are excited to be teaching our 3-4 classes. Homework will begin this week when it can be uploaded to the web site. All sheets to the 3 /4 section of the Minden State school web site should be available soon. You have the choice to print them out and hand them in on paper or to put them into a book from home. We will send home a homework folder for these items to travel in backwards and forwards from home to school.
You should find:
English and maths activities sheets to work on each week. They are daily practise questions, do as many as is suitable to your circumstance each week. They will be marked on a Friday if they are handed in and returned on Monday.
Term spelling for Year 3 and Year 4 are also on the web site for nightly practise with the family. Thrassing the words out will be a fun approach at home. Your child has been and will be taught again this approach to spelling. Some of the words will be highlighted for those who require less words to learn each week. Parents will be informed if your child is one of those who require an adjusted list.
Sight word bingo games will also appear on the site if you want to use them. We will also upload language activity cards that could be used with both spelling and sight vocabulary.
                                                                                With kind regards,



                                                                                           Jenny O’Connor and Allison Martin


